Week of April 8, 2019

Seniors, if you purchased items from Graduate Sales, please see Mrs. Herrington between classes Only.

If you are interested in playing boys or girls soccer next year, there will be a Meet the Soccer Coaches night in the Auditorium TONIGHT at 6:00 PM. Parents and players are encouraged to attend.

If you are considering playing boys or girls soccer for Northwood next school year, you need to be at the soccer meeting tonight, April 8th @ 6 p.m., in the NHS auditorium. The meeting should last about 45 minutes.

On Tuesday Miss Santure and Mrs. Fisher will be taking a group photo of all students and staff representing Guardians of the Nest Day by wearing their favorite superhero shirt. Students will be called out of class first period to meet in the new gym for the photo. Let's show the community that we use the superpower of positivity each day at Northwood!

Wednesday, 10 April, JROTC will conduct their awards ceremony 2nd and 3rd Periods. Cadets will report to the auditorium the start of 2nd Period and will be released at the end of the ceremony. JROTC will also conduct a promotion of Second Lieutenant Alex Walden to Cadet Lieutenant Colonel and change of command of the Battalion from the outgoing commander Cadet Colonel Kelsey Kerkorian to Cadet Lieutenant Colonel Alex Walden.

There will be a mandatory Key Club meeting Wednesday, April 10th @7:50 am in room 3B!

Are you interested in being a part of the BEST team in the nation? **Come be a part of the award winning Falcon Line.** Intent to run forms are out and can be picked up in room 106; forms are due at the close of the parent meeting on April 18th at 6:00 in the auditorium.

Are you interested in joining Falconettes or Junior Varsity Cheer or Dance? Come by room 101 and pick up information from Mrs. Donaghey. Current NHS students must apply by May 3rd. JV Cheer and Dance Clinic will be Saturday, May 4th from 9-12 noon in the new gym. JV Cheer and Dance Tryouts are Saturday, May 11th at 2 pm in the new gym. There is a non-refundable tryout fee of \$20.

Falcons are **some of the most generous**, and we hope you'll consider joining us in collecting stuffed animals, small toys, and loveys for children who are displaced. FAME and Be Strong are teaming up with the Department of Children and Family Services to bring a small comfort object to kids who need a smile during a difficult time in their lives. Please drop off your donations to Mrs. Donaghey in room 101 between now and April 17th.

Our Summer Drivers Education class will begin May 21. The cost is \$475, cash or money order only. You must have your T.I.P. card from the DMV before you can sign up. There is a limited number of spaces available. There are no holds for classes. Your spot is only reserved with payment in full. You may pick up a sheet from the front office with more information.

PROM TICKETS WILL BE SOLD APRIL 15- 18 AND APRIL 23-25 ONLY! You must have all fees paid to be able to purchase tickets to Prom. Make sure to take care of all of your fees before the tickets go on sale.